Keswick Alhambra Centenary Project

To celebrate the centenary of the Keswick Alhambra Cinema in 2014 we are collecting people's memories and stories of the cinema. If you would like to help, please fill in the form below

Name	
A	
Age If you don't mind giving us your age it	
would be very helpful.	
Address	
Phone number	
Email address	
Email address	
Your connection with the	
Alhambra	
Did you work there, view films there? Any other connections?	
uner connections:	
Brief summary of your	
Alhambra 'story'	
What story/stories can you share about the Alhambra? Did you meet a future	
partner there? Was it part of your	
childhood/teenage years? What films did you see? Was it shelter on a rainy day?	
you see: Was it sheller on a rainy day:	
Relevant dates	
If you can supply approximate dates for	
your memories, it will help build up a picture of the cinema over the years	
Memorabilia	
If you have kept tickets, programmes etc we would love to see them	
To trouid fovo to doo them	
Would you be willing to be	
interviewed either audio or	
video to tell your stories?	
Please say yes! If you do, we may contact you between September and	
December to talk further, so saying yes	
now does not commit you to anything. If we do interview you, we hope it will be a	
pleasant experience, and your story will	
play an important part in the centenary	
celebrations.	

Please return this form to helenhutchinson0@gmail.com